

## BRICK AND ALLIED CRAFT UNION OF CANADA / BACU-CANADA LOCAL 2

1170 Sheppard Ave. West, Unit 49 Toronto, ON M3K 2A3

ffice: 416-631-8340 • Fax: 416-631-7920 • Toll Free: 1-866-877-8340



October 26th, 2022

## **Christmas Get Together & Dinner 2022**

## **Dear Members Please Note:**

Local 2 & 31 will be holding their Christmas get together at The Rialto at the Veneto Centre on Friday December 2, 2022 from 5 p.m. to 10 p.m.

This event is a culmination of all your hard work through out the year we hope that every one can make it out. There will be an amazing a ray of drinks and food as well as prizes to be won ranging from small (Coffee mugs, Bluetooth speakers) to big prizes (Trip vouchers and Various size TVs).

## The event is limited to members only, and by ticket only.

We are sending this letter out so that we can order the menu and hot food plates. Members are requested to call Sharon or Liz at Local 2's office at (416) 631 8340 in order to reserve your tickets. Please call by the end of business day <a href="November 14th">November 14th</a>, 2022 so that we can purchase enough food and drink for everyone.

It is very important that everyone call in advance since planning, is out of our hands, the supply is limited to what we purchase. If there are any Vegetarians, please let Sharon or Liz know so we can try to accommodate. Notice has to be given no later than end of business November 14th, 2022

Retirees are asked to inform Sharon if you require any special needs to be addressed. We will try to accommodate, with enough notice if possible!

So, call ahead to reserve your spot and make sure that you don't miss out on this event!!

In Solidarity,

Your Local 2 Executive

**President**Julius Kairys

**Business Manager** Tristan Rawlins

Secretary Treasurer Trevor Cooper